
Sr. Luella Dames, CPPS Convention Scholarship 

 

This scholarship was established by the Duchesne Branch of the St. Louis Chapter of the 

National Association of Pastoral Musicians to honor Sister Luella Dames, CPPS, 

founding director of the Duchesne Branch. 

In honor of Sr. Luella's commitment to the association, the St. Louis Chapter will 

present an annual award of $500 to assist an active pastoral musician, who has never 

attended an NPM convention, to attend the annual convention of the association. 

The award is intended to encourage pastoral musicians to improve their knowledge and 

skills in music ministry. 

 

Eligibility of Fund Applicants: 

Member of the National Association of Pastoral Musicians 

Member of the St. Louis Chapter 

Actively involved in music ministry 

Has never attended a national NPM Convention 

 

How may the award funds be used? 

The $500 award may be used toward registration/travel/lodging/meals for the  

national convention. 

 

How to Apply: 

1. Download the Sister Luella Dames, CPPS Convention Scholarship Application. 

2. Complete application  

3. Obtain a brief letter of recommendation from your Pastor or Music Director. 

4. Email application to stlouismo@npm.org by February 15th. 

 

 

The deadline for applications is February 15th each year. The winner will receive the 

award and check upon proof of registration for the convention. 
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